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Billing Code Change for Minnesota Health Care Programs Subscribers for Rule 25 
and Comprehensive Assessments  
 
Effective May 1, 2019, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will adhere to the 
billing guidelines published by the Minnesota Department of Human Services. Both Rule 25 and Comprehensive 
Assessments are billed with procedure code H0001. To distinguish between the Rule 25 Assessment and the 
Comprehensive Assessment, providers should bill Blue Plus using the coding below. 

• Comprehensive Assessment - H0001 
• Rule 25 Assessment - H0001 - HF  

 
Products Impacted  
This information applies to the following products:  

•   Minnesota Health Care Programs, including Blue Advantage Families and Children (formerly Prepaid Medical  
             Assistance Program), Minnesota Senior Care Plus (MSC+) and MinnesotaCare (MNCare) 

•   SecureBlue (MSHO) 
 

Questions?   
If you have questions, please contact provider services at 1-866-518-8448. 
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